

6 October 2022

TO THE SECRETARIAT OF THE SOCIALIST INTERNATIONAL

Dear Secretary General, Dear Secretariat,

It is with great enthusiasm that I look forward to meeting you in Madrid on the occasion of the XXVI Congress of the Socialist International.

I would like to confirm my willingness to become one of the Vice – Presidents of the Socialist International and would therefore like to register my name as a candidate.

I would be much obliged if you could take note of my candidacy for the necessary formalities to be taken into consideration, as appropriate, during the Congress.

With my very high consideration.

Ahmet Ünal Çeviköz (R) Ambassador

U. Certios

Istanbul Deputy